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From: Erin Chalmers <erinbchalmers@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 9:07 PM
To: Zoning Adjustments Board (ZAB)
Subject: Project at 1287 Gilman: Use Permit ZP2023-0122

WARNING: This is not a City of Berkeley email. Do not click links or attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
safe.

Hi, I'm writing in support of this project and with the hope it can actually move forward relatively quickly. So many
projects seem to stall out, caught up in permitting purgatory or financing or other issues. Please do what you can to
grant the permit expeditiously; | live around the corner and am looking forward to welcoming a new business to the
neighborhood.

regards,
Erin Chalmers
Evelyn Avenue





